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October 8, 1982,

Mr. Eric Kelly
200 East Abriendo Avenue
Pueblo, CO 81004

RE: Valley Home and Property Owner's Alliance Recommendations -

Dear Mr. Kelly:

Please find enclosed the resulting recommendations that The Valley Home and
Property Owner's Alliance have formulated at three meetings during the past
30 days. .

Per our Qerbal understanding of September 9th you will review these recom-
mendations and we will set a meeting to discuss the material I am sure you
will have questions.

I will personally call you next Monday to see when would be a good time to
meet. I feel certain time is of the essence since it was your recommendation
that this particular planning matter and .the concerns surrounding the airport_
issue be culminated by the end of this year. The Valley Home and Pr0perty
Owner's Alliance are in agreement to work within that time frame.

Sincerely,
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